Dixon Tourism Board
Monday, Jan. 8th, 2024
At 4:00 PM

Dixon Tourism Board had an information meeting on Jan. 8" due to board members out sick. Board
members in attendance were Chairman Mandy Fambrough and Lori Hayes. Nicole Peavy, Monica
Duncan and Kaitlyn Hargrove were absent. Two guests attended: Lisa Preston and Kellie Neal.

We discussed some good ideas to do in our community, including a Valentine sales with strawberries
and a flower order for pick-up.

A cruise-in was discussed, regarding planning and how we need to get more people involved. Likely this
will be something to postpone until next year.

Also discussed was doing some 5K’s throughout the year such as: a Veteran’s Day run, Easter Run,
Halloween Run/Zombie run, Spring Run and even a Breakfast run.

More ideas discussed included cook-offs in the Spring, Summer and Fall such as: BBQ, Chili, Steak,
Burger or Brisket.

Ideas that were brought up to have an event around October were a haunted house, haunted hayrides,
chili/hotdog sale, Escape room, an ax throwing event, and a Murder Mystery event.

The ideas discussed at this meeting will be addressed in future board meetings as these were great ideas
for the Dixon community and sales for the Dixon Tourism Board.

The next date for the Dixon Tourism Board to meet is Jan. 22™ @ 4PM at the Webster County Senior
Center. A zoom link can be provided by contacting Mandy.

Mandy Fambrough@??é%




